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     Winter 2016 

MCI Conference 

Memphremagog Conservation Inc. (MCI) is organizing a conference on the conservation of 

natural areas in the Lake Memphremagog watershed that will be held on Saturday, February 

20th from 10h00-11h00 at the Ogden Town Hall. Hope to see you there! Please confirm your 

presence at: 819-340-8721 or info@memphremagog.org 

Environment Committee 

The Municipality is seeking 4 residents to become members of its new Environment Committee. 
Any resident who wishes to get involved can let us know by sending an email to 
info@munogden.ca or by calling 819-876-7117, prior to February 29th, 2016. 

Reminder : Brown bins (compost) 

Take notice! Brown bin = compostable material only. The following material is strictly 
PROHIBITED: glass (ex: bottles and jars), metal, biodegradable or oxo bags, as well as all plastic 
material. Proper sorting ensures that you will get quality compost! Thank you for your 
cooperation! 

RecycFluo Program 

RecycFluo is a non-profit program that accepts mercury-containing light bulbs and fluorescent 

tubes from Quebec consumers and businesses, and responsibly recycles them free of charge. 

There are more than 400 collection sites across the province. To get the latest news on the 

program, visit www.recycfluo.ca. 

Declutter Resourcefully! 

Throwing out the stuff you no longer want is so passé! The Ressourcerie des Frontières has 

entered into an agreement with our municipality to collect, haul and salvage unwanted household 

items. They take away the stuff that clutters up your life – regardless of its condition – and they 

reuse, recycle or reclaim most ot it! Year in, year out, they divert some 1,000 tons of waste away 

from the landfill. To make an appointment for their collection service right to your door, contact 

the Ressourcerie at 1-855-804-1018 or info@ressourceriedesfrontieres.com. 

Adopt a cat! 

The Frontier Animal Society, located at 2405 Griffin road (route 247) in Ogden, is open to the 

public for visits every Saturday morning from 10h-12h. They have some fabulous and friendly 

cats looking for a home! Come take a look! 

First Aid Course 

The Municipality would like to know if there are citizens who would be interested in taking a 

first aid course in English. If so, please contact Mr. Brian Wharry at bwharry@yahoo.com for 

further information. 
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